Benedict Kpohraror

From:

Sent:

25 October 2019 16:40

To: Subject: Licensing
Torry Licences

Dear Sir/Madam

I write to you with my objection to the application of liqueur licence to the shop at 73/75 Victoria Rd, Torry, AB119LT, with the intention of complaint regarding 'YET ANOTHER' licence application in an already saturated area of 'off' licence in the same street of Torry. We already have enough off licence shops all within easy walking distance of one another and I don't think another one should be given out in this area. I do hope you give this matter full consideration as in this day and age where we are trying to bring down the amount of binge drinkers one more 'right next door' to another will not help matters any further.

Yours Faithfully